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With Thanksgiving here, and Christmas right around the corner, we just wanted to

first express how grateful we are to all the churches and people supporting us

financially and through prayers. We were able to make it past 60%, and we are praying

to continue growing our support so that we may reach our goal of getting to Uganda

early in the year of 2024.

On October 14th, right after midnight, Andrew Joel was

born. He weighed 8 lbs 13 oz. We have been enjoying

getting accustomed to having 3 children. Elizabeth and Henry absolutely love

Andrew and constantly want to hold him. We have been given many items for the

baby, and have been truly blessed. Vivian’s family was able to visit for a couple

weeks to help with the baby. They hadn’t all been together in over 5 years. It was an amazing time.

We had our first missions conference as a family of five

in Lyons, GA.This church, as many others as well, spoiled

our family. The Lord allowed us to check off several needs

from our ministry list thanks to this loving and giving

church. It was wonderful to get to fellowship with them

and get to know them.

When we started our full-time deputation journey back in January 2022, we set a goal to be in

Uganda in January 2024. Now that we are a month away from that date, we are realizing the Lord is keeping

us in the states a little longer. Even though our goal hasn’t mentally changed, and we know our God can still

work wonders and miracles, for our family’s preparation, we will be setting meetings up in the months of

February and March for spring mission’s conferences, and praying the Lord still allows us to be in Uganda

before the summer of 2024.

Thank you for all your prayers and support. Please let us know if there is ever anything we can pray

for you specifically about. We love you in Christ.

PRAYER REQUESTS:

❖ Please pray for our health as many of us have been in and out of sickness.
❖ Pray for more meetings to fill up our calendar so we can advance our support enough to

be in Uganda early next year.


